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Dear Parents,  

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for the amazing support and sense of community this 

year. The fantastic turnout at the Leavers Celebration demonstrated once again how amazing our community is 

at coming together and how much enjoyment there is in sharing these events.  

The total funds raised by our PTA this year surpassed all expectations and a huge thank you goes to Louise 

Ferguson, Chairperson and all PTA members for their dedication and commitment to supporting the school. 

Using some of the funds allocated, the new interactive screens will be installed in the remaining two         

classrooms, over the summer.  

Looking forward to September, we are excited to welcome our new group of 13 Primary One pupils. I am sure 

you will, as always, welcome our new families and on behalf of the PTA, I would like to invite you all to our Fun 

Night on Friday 13th September, 2019. Towards the end of October we will be celebrating our 90th         

Anniversary and information on all celebration events will be made available, as soon as we have confirmed 

dates.  

Finally, I would like to wish you all a sunny and restful break.  This year has been one of noted success and I 

am as always eternally grateful to the amazing KPS team who work tirelessly to provide an active and child 

centred learning environment for all. We have a lot to be proud of. We truly are blessed.   

Enjoy the holidays and stay safe.  

Emily McCaffery 

Interim Principal 

 

 

 

Dates for August / September 

Thursday 29th Aug    Back to School (12pm finish)   

Friday 30th Aug   Back to School (12pm finish)   

Monday 2nd Sept Breakfast Club reopens 8.15am   

Monday 2nd Sept First Full Day for all pupils    

Friday 13th Sept  PTA Fun Night  

Mon 16th Sept PTA AGM (All parents encouraged to attend) 

Wed 18th Sept  Governor / Staff  Meeting 

Fri 20th Sept  Staff Development Day (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

Wed 25th Sept   Parent Vision Workshop 1 @ 7.30pm 

Fri 27th  Sept  Odd Sock Day in aid of NSPCC 
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